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REJECTION OF BIDS 

 

DATE:  July 18, 2017 

PROJECT:  West Lane Road Widening Project  

  RFB No. 2017-01 

 

Please note that the City has exercised its right to reject all bids for the West Lane Road 

Widening Project, for good cause, upon finding it was in the public interest to do so. The project 

will be open for bidding again beginning July 21, 2017. Bids will be due back to the City on July 

28, 2017 at 2 pm.  

Sincerely, 

CITY OF SCAPPOOSE 

Dave Sukau 

Public Works Director  

 

  


